
From: Keith Griffiths   
Sent: 03 April 2024 13:29 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: B/24/0121 
 
 
Hi 
63 Whitehouse Lane. 
Keith Griffiths 
Sent from my iPad 
 
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Keith Griffiths  
> Sent: 03 April 2024 12:37 
> To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
> Subject: B/24/0121 
>  
> Hi 
> I am contacting you on behalf of several residents of Whitehouse lane. 
> There are obvious concerns over traffic especially as Geo. Kime lorry’s regularly use this road now. 
> But also, the majority of houses facing the proposed development are well presented 4/5 bedroom 
houses and should not that reflect in the properties that will directly face us? 
> Do you also know if work will begin this year? 
> . 
> Your comments would be appreciated. 
> Thanks, 
> Keith Griffiths 
>  
>  
>  
>  
>  
> Keith Griffiths 
> Sent from my iPad 
 




